Dear Patients.

I have enjoyed caring for you and your families over the years. This is the 4th and final communication about my retirement.

I am pleased to transfer your care to the competent hands of Dr Wijeyakulasingam who is working out of the Cornel office of MFP and MFHT. She has eagerly embraced the challenge of primary care and has honed her skills to be of the utmost assistance to you. If you have not already enrolled with her (MOHLTC forms) please do so now. (see Communication #3 https://www.markhamfht.com/newsevents/)

Thank you for your emails and cards. (I am still working my way through them:) There has been an outpouring of emotion and much reminiscing. I am truly grateful to have received your kind words and thoughts. Unknown to many of you is that together, and I emphasize together, we have achieved very favourable metrics when measuring your health and system utilization compared to Ontario averages. Thank you for your role in working on your health and wellness.

With a myriad of emotion I need to inform you that as of August 31st 2023 I will be "out of the office". Please book with Dr Wijeyakulasingam moving forward.

It has been a great pleasure being involved in your health and caring for you. I sincerely appreciate your loyalty and efforts toward well-being. I wish you continued good health and all the best in the coming years. Thank you

Dr Stephen McLaren